
February 19th, 2025 

 

Chair Nosse, Vice Chair Javadi & Members of the Committee Senate Committee on Behavioral 
Health and Health Care 2025 Oregon Legislative Session I am writing to you in support of HB 
267(Date) Chair Nosse, Vice Chair Javadi & Members of the Committee Senate Committee on 
Behavioral Health and Health Care 2025 Oregon Legislative Session 

 

 I am writing to you in support of HB 2676 that if passed would enact the DDH Compact in Oregon. I 
am a dental hygienist and expanded practice dental hygienist; I live in Eugene, and I work with Lane 
County.    I support the DDH Compact because it is past due to have dental professionals able to 
work in many different states freely.  I strongly urge you to refer HB 2676 to the House with a do pass 
recommendation. 

 Sincerely, Sandra O’Keefe RDH, EPDH 
 


